
 

DEAR STUDENTS! 

We invite you to take part in an anonymous survey and  share your thoughts on 

organizing and conducting distance learning at  

National Pirogov Memorial Medical University, Vinnytsya. 

Please rate your level of satisfaction with education process. 

We ask you to answer as frankly as possible objectively. 

To do this, you need to answer the question of the questionnaire,  

available at: 

https://forms.gle/GW7URjEnN5AKNhHTA 

 

To access the questionnaire, use the login from Microsoft Teams and e-journal 

password. 

We guarantee anonymity. 

The questionnaire aims to develop measures for improving the quality of 

education. 

 

Best regards, 

Department of Education Quality Assurance  

of National Pirogov Memorial Medical University, Vinnytsya 

https://forms.gle/GW7URjEnN5AKNhHTA

